

Mrs. Liz Prescott, Social Economic and Civic Life, reported 19 members of the C.W.L. had assisted with the Drive for funds for the Cancer Society;

Mrs. Laurette McParland, Social Action, reported on regional and local news and that a worker from the Children's Aid Society will show a film at the C.W.L. June meeting, entitled "Wherever There Are Children";

Mrs. Irene Borutski, Christian Family Life, thanked those who served a meal during the Youth Seminar

held recently in Holy Angel's School, and also, reported on the Parish Council meeting;

Mrs. Rita McGrath, who presided, stated Mrs.
Penny Caccamo has consented to convene the
Christmas bazaar, the date being set for November 4
and that the social committee is in charge of catering
for a banquet in the Legion in May and for a banquet
for Ruby Rebekah Lodge in June.

Mrs. McGrath also gave a detailed report of the continued page 13